
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INVITATION TO THE 13th Commission meeting 
 

 

You are kindly invited to the 13th Meeting of the Women in Fire Service and Rescue Service to 

Fairfax.  

 

The meeting will be held from May22 th till 23 th 2018 

 

Tuesday, May 21 th 2018 arrival in the afternoon/ evening. 

Wednesday, May 22 th 2018 sessions; 

Thuesday, May 23 th 2018 session; 

Friday, May 24  th 2018 departure. 

 

We can book the Sheraton at the same room rates as the iWomen members or the Quality Inn hotell,   

Please make your hotel reservation at the hotel as soon as possible. You can reserve the hotel by 

clicking on the link below: 

  

Here are more information about the hotel: 

https://www.i-women.org/conference/hotel/  

http://www.sheratontysonscorner.com/  
 

Address and contact: 

Hotel Sheraton Tyson corner or Quality Inn hotell 

 

About the transportation from the Dulles Airport, everyone is responsible for their own 

transportation since the meeting is probably about 15 minutes from the airport and Supershuttle or 

Uber is not really expensive the hotel and back. 

 

All participants are asked to book their flights and make the hotel reservation as soon as possible 

and  registation for the iwomen conferens. 

 

More information and registation about iwomen conferens 24th to 26 th may https://www.i-

women.org/conference/  

 

If you have any questions or would like to have more information, please don’t hesitate to contact 

us. 

 

All participants are kindly asked to register with Mrs Mira Leinonen (mirafoni112@gmail.com) or 

Mrs Mona Hjortzberg(mona.hjortzberg@kommunal.se) just with simple e-mail registration and  

Susanne Klatt s.klatt@feuerwehrfrauen.de  

 

The deadline for registration is May 1
th

 2018. 

 

We look forward seeing you in Fairfax 
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